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CUPE NB Women in Leadership Award 2025

The CUPE NB Women in Leadership Award provides official recognition to a deserving Sister, affiliated with CUPE NB, who is currently serving the trade union movement in a leadership role, with distinction and in doing so has shown good leadership within CUPE.
This award pays homage to a Sister who:

Strives to promote CUPE and exemplifies CUPE’S policies and practices and builds active and engaged members;
Demonstrates strong leadership on issues that face CUPE members;

Works within CUPE to better workers lives in New Brunswick.
Nominations can be submitted in writing by March 1st, 2025 describing this Sister’s involvement and why your Local feels she should be considered for this award to:  the CUPE NB Secretary Treasurer Kimberly Copp, 30 Caledonia Mountain Road, Hopewell Hill, N.B. E4H 3K6 or email: kimcopp16@gmail.com 


The recipient for the CUPE NB Women in Leadership Award will be announced at the 2025 CUPE NB Convention in Fredericton. 
In solidarity,

CUPE NB Women’s Committee



